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UNION OF
CONCERNED
SCIENTIS 1346 Connecticut Avenue, NW. « S, 1101 « Washington, DC 20036 « (202) 296-5600

July 5, 1984

Mr. William Dircks

Executive Director for Operations
U. S. Nuclear Reguiatory Commission
Wasnington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Dircks:

It is my understanding that all applicant-NRC meetings are to be
pubiicly announced. However, for the last few months, it has been difficuilt
to obtain scheduling information about GE-NRC meetings related to GESSAR II.
Typically, those meetings nave not been publicly snnounced in a timely
fasnion. For example, a GE-NRC meeting held last week in San Jose was not
announced in the PDR any sooner than two working davs before the meeting.

I nave previously written to NRC's Executive Legal Director about tnis
matter and nave been arewured that, if possible, all sucn GE-NRC meetings will
be annownced publiicliy ten days in advance. However, as last week's meeting
indicates, sucn notification continues not to be provided,

It would seem adviseabie tnat ali suzn applicant-NRC meetings be
anmunced at least ten dayvs in advence both by posting notices in the PDR and
by including notices in tne NRR meeting tapes. I wouid appreciate vour taking
all reasonable actions to ensure that such timely notification be provided by
NRC for all future GE-NRC and otner applicant-NRC meetings.

Sincerely,

femczyk
Senior Scientist
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Main Office: 26 Church Street « Cambridge, Massachusetts 02238 « (617) 547.5552
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Mr. William Dircks

Executive Director for Operations
U. S. Mueclear Regu.atory Commission
Wasnington, X 20555

Dear Mr. Dircks:

It is mv understanding that al. applicant-NRC meetings are to be
pubiiecly announced. However, for the last few montns, it nas been difficulit
to obtain scheduling information -“bout GE-NRC meetings related to GESSAR II.
Typicaily, those meetings nave not been publicly announced in a timely
fasnion. For exampie, a4 GE-NRC meeting heid last week in San Jose was not
announced in the POk any sooner than two working davs before tne meeting.

I nave previousiy written to NRC's Executive Legai Director about tnis
matter and nave been assured that, if possible, alli sucn GE-NRC meetings wiil
be annowunced pubiiciy ten days in advance. However, as last week's meeting
indicates, such notification continues not to be provided,

It wouid seem adviseabie tnat aii suzn applicant-NRC meetings be
announced at least ten davs in advance botn by posting notices in tne PDR and
by ineluding notices in tne NRR meeting tapes. I wouid appreciate your taking
all reasonable asctions to ensure that such timely notification be provided by
NRC for all future GE-NRC and otner applicant-NRC meetings.

Sincerely,

o & M‘?%\ Y-

S. J. Nlemezvk
Senior Scientist

Main Office: 26 Church Street + Cambridge, Massachusetts 02238 « (617) 547.5552
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